
Town of Nichols Planning Board  

March 20, 2025 

Present: Benjamin Hobbs, Paul Campbell, William Leonard 

Town Board Representative: Brenda Fay-Pelotte 

  

Discussed and reviewed the upcoming 239 Review of the Solar Moratorium law, and 
Telecommunications law amendments.  

The Planning Board fully endorses the Solar Moratorium law and is committed to upholding 
the amendments it has diligently developed over the past two years. 

The members noted that the amendments are essential and that they will provide 
protection to the community when incorporated into the new law. 

The board reviewed the Telecommunications law and approved the amendment to 
facilitate timely permission for essential public emergency systems in the Town. 

 

Board adjourned.  

The next meeting will be scheduled as necessary. 

 

 


